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Moon watching program planned at Greenwood library 
 

Indiana Astronomical Society bringing their telescopes to Library for moon gazing event 
 

The Greenwood Public Library (GPL) is joining with the Indiana Astronomical Society and millions of people around the 

world for the annual International Observe the Moon Night (InOMN) on Friday, October 6, beginning at 7:00 pm. During 

GPL’s Summer Reading program, participants were able to vote for community programs to be offered this fall.  The 

winning program for adults was a Moon Night program.  The Library hopes all who voted for this event will enjoy this 

lunar science and moon-watching event. 

“International Observe the Moon Night is such an easy program to plan because the moon does all the work!” 

comments Assistant Director Emily Ellis.   “We love partnering with the Indiana Astronomical Society and their amazing 

volunteers who provide moon gazing through powerful telescopes, answer questions, and share their enthusiasm of 

exploring the night sky with our community.  This year we’re also excited to welcome faculty from Indiana University’s 

Folklore department to share with us world myths and legends surrounding the moon, adding new element to the 

experience.   

InOMN is free and open to the public. For more information about the event, visit www.greenwoodlibrary.us. For more 

information about International Observe the Moon Night, visit www.observethemoonnight.org.  

 
What: Observe the Moon Night  
When: Friday, October 6th 7pm 
Where: Greenwood Public Library | 310 S. Meridian St. | Greenwood, IN 46143 
 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes discovery, and fosters 
personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed excitement for reading in the Greenwood 
community. 
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